
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
YOU ARE INVITED TO A 
PUBLIC MEETING FOR ROC THE RIVERWAY! 
ROC CITY SKATE PARK PHASES 2 & 3 

 
SEE THE PROPOSED FINAL DESIGN  
& SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK! 
 
Thursday, December 5, 2024 from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 
 
Please join the design team for a meeting to review   
the proposed final design for Phase 2 and to discuss 
Phase 3 of skatepark development! The meeting will  
be held at the Adams Street R-Center located at 85 
Adams Street. A virtual option is also available:  
 
Location:  Zoom Video Webinar 
Link:    https://cityofrochester.zoom.us/j/82220782197   
Webinar ID: 822 2078 2197 
Passcode:  338411 
Audio Conference: Toll Free (833) 548 0276 or (833) 548 0282   

 
To attend the Zoom Video Webinar, please type in the link address listed above on your web browser or go to 
https://zoom.us.join and enter the Webinar ID provided above. We kindly ask that you plan to connect to the 
meeting 5 to 10 minutes early at which time you may be placed in a waiting room until the meeting begins. If you 
are unable to attend, please visit the project webpage after the meeting to view a PDF of the presentation and 
graphics depicting the planned improvements at https://www.cityofrochester.gov/locations/roc-city-skatepark. 
 
If you require special arrangements for the meeting (translators, wheelchair accessibility,  
etc.) or further details about this meeting, contact: Ellen Micoli Soffa, R.L.A., Project 
Manager at ellen.soffa@cityofrochester.gov or 428-3692.  

 
 
 

 

Holly E. Barrett, P.E. City Engineer 

PROJECT LOCATION 

MEETING LOCATION 

Consistent with federal laws, regulations and 
executive orders, the City of Rochester does 
not discriminate in the administration of any of 
its programs or activities. For more information, 
visit: www.CityOfRochester.gov/TitleVI. 
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